
September 3, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Sean McDeavitt, Interim Director 
Nuclear Science Center 
Texas engineering Experiment Station 
Texas A&M University System 
1095 Nuclear Science Road 
MS 3575 
College Station, TX  77843-3575 
 
SUBJECT:  EXAMINATION RESULTS LETTER NO. 50-128/OL-14-02, TEXAS A&M 
    UNIVERSITY, REVISED 
 
Dear Dr. McDeavitt: 
 

This letter forwards to you revised personal privacy information associated with the operator 

licensing examinations administered during the week of June 9, 2014.  On July 22, 2014 we 

received an informal review request letter from an applicant who failed the written examination 

and received a proposed denial of his operator license. The staff reviewed the applicant's 

contention and overturned the proposed license denial. This information supplements the 

publicly available information in the examination report to show that all candidates passed the 

examination.  Enclosure 1 lists individual grades for all candidates. Enclosure 2 includes the 

individual's corrected candidate summary (license/denial letters and supporting documentation). 

If you have any questions regarding the examination, please contact Phillip T. Young at 

(301) 415-4094, or via e-mail at Phillip.Young@nrc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
/RA/ 
 
Kevin Hsueh, Chief 
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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